
Congratulations on this achievement! 

  

Ananda Amstadter, Ph.D. 

2024 National/International Recognition Award 

Recognized as one of VCU’s leading scholars! 
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Psychiatry Newsletter 

Congratulations! 

On behalf of the Society of Biological Psychiatry, I am 

pleased to inform you that Kelsey Hagan, Ph.D. has been 

selected as a recipient of one of the 2025 Society of 

Biological Psychiatry Travel Fellowship Awards for the 2025 

Annual Meeting of the Society of Biological Psychiatry 

 

CHAI Benefit Fundraiser Bowling 

Tournament 1/30/2025, by our donors.  

Outstanding! 
VCU Institute for Women’s Health awarded $3.8 million 

to advance gender diversity in STEMM. Funded by the 

National Institutes of Health, this grant will build on 

VCU’s national reputation as a leader in women’s 

health and gender equity. 

Susan Kornstein, M.D. 

 

Executive Director of the IWH 

 

Happy Holidays! 


